
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 18, 2001 
 
 
Colonel J. K. Stringer 
State Personnel Board Director 
301 North Lamar Street, Suite 100 
Jackson, MS  39201 
 
Colonel Stringer: 
 

Effective October 3, 2001, Steve Hale will serve as Mississippi Development 
Authority Executive Director at his current salary of $70,000.  He will serve in this 
capacity until December 3, 2001. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Felicia Gavin at 359- 3150.  Thank you for 
your attention to this matter 

 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Ronnie Musgrove  
 Governor 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
   

   
 


